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Dear Julius: 

VlilTE HOUSE 

'AS! ilNGTON 

uly 7, 1976 

Betty and I thoroughly enjoyed our stay in 
Grand Rapids on May 15 and 16. It is always 
good to get back home, and we were particu­
larly happy to receive such a warm v:elcorue 
from our fellow lv1ichiganders. You were 
most thoughtful to come out to the airport to 
greet us. Many thanks for helping to make 
this visit such a m emorable one. 

With our war1n best wishes, 
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